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USDOE Releases AI Guidelines

Hot off the press! The U.S. Department of Education released new, non-regulatory, guidelines for both vendors 

and districts on the use of AI in education. The guidelines emphasize the importance for vendors and districts to 

work together to create safe and responsible learning tools for students. They aim to harness AI’s full potential 

while ensuring equitable access and mitigating risks like data privacy and bias. For a detailed discussion of the 

guidelines, check out the below linked article from Education Weekly.

Educators need to work with vendors and tech developers to ensure artificial intelligence-driven 
innovations for schools go hand-in-hand with managing the technology’s risks, recommends guidance 
released July 8 by the U.S. Department of Education.

www.edweek.org/…
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